
Dear Mayor Papenhause,

We are asking you  to support the "study map" developed as part of the San

Mateo General Plan 2040 process (which maintains single family house zoning in

San Mateo) and vote down the new alternative study map being presented

tomorrow. 

The meeting tomorrow evening will highlight community concerns. I look forward to

you hearing from your constituents & ultimately voting to maintain the neighborhood

as it was intended. 

Residents of Bayood since 1985,

Stephen & Diana Baker

From: Diane Papan
To: Diana Baker
Cc: Patrice Olds
Subject: Re: City Zoning plan
Date: Monday, August 19, 2019 8:01:40 AM

Thank you for your communication.  
I am copying our City Clerk to ensure that it is made a part of the record on this matter.  
With best regards, 
Diane Papan 

From: Diana Baker 
Sent: Sunday, August 18, 2019 2:40 PM
To: Diane Papan <dpapan@cityofsanmateo.org>
Subject: City Zoning plan











Sent from my iPhone














